   Summers Baptist ChurchExciting things are happening at SMBC, and we are excited to be part of His work. We have had several who have been saved, and hopefully they will be following the Lord in baptism soon. If you would like to be baptized, talk with one of your pastors today!
We need some help in our Sunday School department. If you would be willing to be an assistant teacher, please let Bro Jay know. We need assistant teachers in all our youth classes. What a great way to invest in the next generation!
youth_pastor_joel’s corner
I want to thank those who have a part in getting the meal prepared for our Wednesday evening group. The food is always good, and there is plenty to go around. I can’t think of another way to feed a family for $5.00 on Wednesday night!
If you would be willing to help in our Children’s Church ministry, please see Bro Joel so you can be added to the rotation. The lessons and crafts are provided!
If you are willing to serve in the nursery, we now have the capability of watching the service in the nursery. Please let us know if you are willing to help.
Since you are working on setting new routines, why not make Wednesday night at church a part? AWANA has resumed, and the teen class (The Vine) started a series entitled Twelve Ordinary Men.
We have been invited to attend a Saw You at the Pole Rally with our friends at Calvary Baptist Church in Fayetteville on Wednesday, Sept 22nd. We will leave from the church at 5:15, and our very own Corbin Bowlin will be one of the speakers! The rally will end at 7:30, so I expect to be back at the church by 8:15.

 “A Place to Call Home”
22055 US Hwy 62 West, PO Box 27 Summers Arkansas 72769
Pastor Paul W. Young 479 640-3659   pwyoung07@gmail.com
Youth Pastor Joel P. Young 479 856-9802   youth_pastor_joel@hotmail.com
www.summersbaptistchurch.org 479 824-3436 
September 19th, 2021
WE had asWhen I think about all that is going on in our world, it causes me to love and appreciate my church family more than ever. When we are gathered in this place, He promises to meet us. It is our prayer that you feel that presence today. If you are visiting with us, please make yourself at home here at SMBC… a place to call home!
Next Sunday is the last Sunday of the month, so it will be our potluck fellowship Sunday. I hope you plan to stay and enjoy this time together. When I invite people to church, I always encourage them to come on Last Sunday for our meal!
Opportunities for Worship and Service

This Morning
Sunday School – 10:00
Sunday School Promotion Sunday
Worship Service – 11:00
Message – “The Man Who Had the Wrong Things Right”

Tonight 5:00pm
General Bible Study
Grief Support Study Group

Wednesday Schedule
Meal ($1 per person or $5 for the family) – 5:45
AWANA – 6:15-7:30
The Vine and Adult Bible Study – 6:30-7:30

September 22nd
Saw You at the Pole Rally at Calvary Fayetteville

September 26th 
Last Sunday Potluck



